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Tuesday 5th March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Back in February, we wrote to inform you that the Department for Education had made the 
decision to remove Gedney Church End Primary Academy from Keystone Academy Trust 
and they were seeking a new academy sponsor for the school.  

We can now confirm that Voyage Education Partnership, based in Boston, have been 
approved as the new trust.  

The work required to transfer the school is now underway and the new trust leaders have 
already been in contact with Mrs Rose to arrange a visit. We will ensure a smooth transition 
for pupils, parents and staff. Mrs Parker will be providing a detailed handover as the Acting 
SENCO. 

In the meantime, the day-to-day running of the school will remain with Mrs Rose as the 
Interim Headteacher until the end of the academic year. If you require further information, 
please contact Mrs Rose.  

We will keep all parents informed of any additional information, including the proposed time 
completion of  transfer to the new trust. 

Yours sincerely on behalf of Keystone Academy Trust 

    
 
Joe Pignatiello                                    Helen Joyce 
Chair of Trustees   CEO 


